
PIM�A COUNTY 

BOARD 8F SUPERVISORS 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: June 18, 2024 

TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board 

FROM: Adelita Grijalva, Chair and District Five Superviso 

REGARDING: Item for the July 2, 2024, Regular Agenda 

Please add the following to the July 2, 2024, Regular Agenda: 

Board of Supervisors 

Discussion/Direction/ Action. Proposal to send a joint letter with Santa Cruz County to the U.S. Fish 
and Wildlife Service in support ofcreating a Santa Cruz River Urban National Wildlife Refuge that 
would span the two counties. The Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors will be considering approval 
of this letter on July 2 as well ( District 5) 

Thank you 
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